
As per my previous email to the minister, all I want is for the FTA TV networks to use their 

available HD channels for their principal service.  We have had rare glimpses of how good it 

can be (eg 9 showing parts of the Cricket World Cup on the HD channel).  It is 2015. HD 

equipment has been available for years and is now far cheaper than was SD when digital TV 

started.  There in no justification any more for artificially crippling the TV experience for 

everyday Australians. 

I do not have Foxtel, and never will. 

Thanks 

 

Geoff Howse 

 


